I would like to make a formal request to the Town Council to consider that the piece of land on Beeching Drive NR32 4TB between house No 23 and house No 31 be designated a conservation area and that the grass in not cut during the growing season to allow wild flowers and insects to flourish.

This area is never used and this year until a few weeks ago wild flowers and attractive grasses were flourishing.  One day suddenly it was levelled - much to my dismay.  Already numbers of people are replacing their front gardens with hard standing and indeed artificial grass.  But more and more are aware of the importance of preserving what we have left of the natural world and this would be a small step to contribute to that
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